

98TH ANNUAL MD 7 STATE CONVENTION was held April 29-30, 2016



at University of the Ozarks/Seay Student Center in Clarksville.

I've heard many favorable comments regarding our MD7 State Convention. Special thanks should be given to PID Brian Sheehan, Clarksville Lions Club, the host club, and the Convention Committee for all the work they put forth to make the convention a great success.

I find these meetings to be very uplifting experiences. Lions are great optimists, with an unshakable belief in the future of our organization.

CONGRATULATIONS FELLOW LIONS:

District Governor **Stan McDougal** was elected as Council Chair for 2016-17.

District Governor Elect *Bill Levins* is the recipient of a Leadership Medal.

Past District Governor *Pat Snodgrass* is the recipient of the Prestigious Edward G. Barry, Sr. Award.

Past District Governor *Phyliss Fry* is the recipient of the John H. Barnett Leadership Award.

Lion *Bill Dickens* is the recipient of the Dr. Jim Fowler Humanitarian Award.

Lions *Philip Taylor* and *Brad Baker* were presented the Presidential Certificate of Appreciation.

There were 146 registrants, 136 in attendance.

There were no resolutions presented.

Lion Wanda Barnett, PDG Lions of Arkansas Administrative Secretary